
 

January 29, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Pat Apple, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Utilities 

Statehouse, Room 224-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Apple: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 62 by Senate Committee on Utilities 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 62 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 62 would amend current law regarding gas pipeline safety regulations to make the 

Kansas statutes conform to federal requirements in the Code of Federal Regulations. 

 

 The passage of SB 62 would have no fiscal effect on the Kansas Corporation 

Commission or the Citizens Utility Ratepayer Board. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Tom Day, KCC 

 Shonda Smith, CURB 


